==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
Subject: Second Avenue Subway IMPORTANT NOTICE

Please be advised that our contractor S3 Tunnel Constructors will be
removing the Tunnel Boring Machine and equipment from the Launch Box on 2nd
Avenue between 92nd and 91st Streets.  They will also be dismantling the
vertical conveyor on 2nd Avenue between 93rd and 94th Streets.

Because of the size and weight of the equipment being removed, the
contractor must adhere to DOT regulations on the transportation of heavy
equipment over city streets and bridges.  As part of this work the
contractor has obtained permits from DOT to close lanes on 2nd Avenue as
necessary in order to facilitate the equipment removal.  There will be 2
traffic enforcement agents located at 93rd Street and 92nd Street during the
hours of the removal work.

The schedule of the equipment removal is as follows:

Friday, 11-04-11 = from 10pm to 11pm

Monday, 11-07-11 = from 10pm to 5am

Tuesday, 11-08-11 = from 10pm to 5am

Wednesday, 11-09-11 = from 10pm to 5am

Thursday, 11-10-11 = from 10pm to 5am

This work will require the use of flood lights during the operation.  Every
effort will be made to minimize the effect on the surrounding residents.


Please contract the construction field office with any questions regarding
this work at (212)972-9716.
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